
From: Kristina Myslyvtseva   
Sent: 24 November 2023 11:47 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application S62A/2023/0023 Eastfield Stables cm248ss 
 
I would like to support the application  
 
The housing currently on the site has more character than the other developments in the area and I 
believe we should be supporting this instead of generic house building 
 
The site is situated well, in an area that needs more housing 
 
Kristina Myslyvtseva  
 




